
 

 

KNIGHTLINE 
Northeastern Elementary School:  

A caring community working together to build a better tomorrow. 
Think: Treat Others Right 

                           Believe: Make Smart Decisions 
                          Achieve: Maximize Your Potential 

                           LET’S GO KNIGHTS! 
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August Trait:  WISDOM – Finding out what you should 
do and doing it! 

Upcoming Events: 
August: 
21 – Solar Eclipse Day 
21 – PTO meeting, 6 p.m. 
23 – Boy Scout Sign up, 6:30 p.m. 
28 – Fundraiser kickoff 
 
September: 
4 – Labor Day, No school 
5 – Skating starts in PE 
6 – 1st grade vision screens with Dr. Cates 
7 – 1st grade to Zoo 
8 – School pictures 
8 – Progress reports home 
11 – Fundraiser money due 
15 – PTO Back to School night, 5 p.m. 
19 – Mobile Dentist here 
21 – Convocation with Jimmie Bell 
22 – NHS homecoming 
25 -29 – Book Fair 
26 – Family Literacy Night, 6 p.m. 
27 – 3rd grade Grandparents Day, 10:30 a.m. 
28 – 2nd grade VIP Day, 8:30 a.m. 
28 – 4th grade Grandparents Day, 1:15 p.m. 
29 – Memories with Mom, 8:30 a.m. 

More Than Words 

PTO News 
PTO is looking forward to an exciting year at NES.  

Please plan to attend our first meeting on  
August 21st   at 6 p.m.  

when we plan to elect our officers for this year!  Free 
food and child care will be provided. 

 
PTO plans lots of exciting events and is always 

looking for volunteers.  Come to our meetings and 
get involved! 

 
 
 

Back to School Bash 
PTO will be hosting a Back to School Bash on 

September 15th from 5-7 p.m.  There will be 
inflatables, a dunk tank, and fun.  For $3 per person, 
you can also have pizza, chips and a drink.  Come 

and join the fun! 
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New Faces at NES 
Mrs. Lizzie 
Summers is 
our new 1st 

grade teacher. 

 

Miss Tori 
Eadler is our 

new 
Kindergarten 

teacher.   

 

Ms. Lauryn 
Ingalls is a 
Teaching 
Assistant. 

 

Mrs. Andrea 
Burdge is a 
Teaching 
Assistant. 

 

Ms. Ashley 
Burns is a 
Teaching 
Assistant. Ms. Krista Trumbo is a 

Latchkey Assistant. 

Mrs. Shawna 
Mikesell is our 

new Social 
Worker. 

Mrs. Lori Brotz has moved to 2nd grade 
and Ms. Lori Vogelgesang has moved 

to 5th grade. 

BEGINNING MONDAY – AUGUST 21, 2017 

Students who are enrolled in our AM latchkey program may enter the building from 7:00 am – 7:45 am and will be 
charged $2.00 per day for each student. 

There will be a RED sign in front of the building that reads “PAYING LATCHKEY STUDENTS ONLY 7:00-
7:45.”  If your student enters the building they will be directed to the gym and WILL BE charged the $2.00 per day 
charge. 

At 7:45 am the sign will be turned to a GREEN sign that reads “STUDENTS REPORT TO THE GYM – NO 
CHARGE”.  At that time all other students may enter the building and will not be charged. 

If you arrive before the sign is turned to GREEN, you must wait with your students in the car.  

If you are not enrolled in the AM program and need to be, please contact Kim Cofield in the office or stop and pick 
up an enrollment form. 

Morning Latchkey 


